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
    332 Kingston Ave. Brooklyn NY 11213     Tel. (718) 467-6630    ext.217


   Dear Unit Leader,
We would like to take this opportunity to thank those unit leaders who have called up the Tzivos Hashem office, letting us know where their Melave Malka Hakhel unit-meeting will be held.

We would like to remind those unit leaders who have as of yet not had the opportunity to notify us, that for the future, they should please call the Chayolei Tzivos Hashem office no later than Wednesday evening, to notify the office where the unit’s Melave Malka will be held, and the time that it is called for. As well, please let the office know where your unit’s session of Shabbos morning Chassidus will be taking place that Shabbos morning.
With blessings for Moshiach now,

Rabbi S. Weinbaum







          Asei Lecho Rav

     The Chayol’s Seminar

     Hakhel Meetings

     Fabrengens

              Workshops

        Shabbos Chassidus

                        Chevra Tehillim

        Mivtzoim

              Shabbatons

               Purim Bash

                         The Grand Expo

      Gameshow 

